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Gulf Coast Archive and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 692-8735


June 15, 2004


Dear Don:

We’d like to thank you in advance for making GCAM one of the beneficiaries for  L I V E 2004.  We are very excited about this and are making preparations for the event already.

One of the things we would very much like to do this year is present you, Don Gill, as an inductee into GCAM.  You have done so much for the organization, not to mention the community, that we would indeed be remiss if you were not clearly represented among our collections.  

This would require a couple of things from you: 

1)  The first would, of course, be your permission to do so.

2) We would also need for you to go through your personal memorabilia and choose a small collection of items you are willing to part with in order for us to do a display.

3) It is up to you as to whether you would like to put the display together the way you’d like or to give the items to us and let GCAM put it together.  (It will be at L I V E 2004 for people to see so we would need sufficient time to accomplish this task.)

4) We would like a short biography from you which could be put with the display once it’s at the museum but which would also be read at L I V E 2004.

5) We would need some microphone time during the show, at a time of your choosing, in which to read this bio and show the exhibit to those present. 

We hope you will give this request your consideration and agree that it is important for you to be represented in the Museum as you are so much a part of our community, our history and our hearts.

Please feel free to contact Judy Reeves at your convenience, either by phone 713 692-8735, or email troop@rainbowprod.com should you have any questions or comments. In the event that your response is in the affirmative you will be working with Judy and possibly Jim Carper to accomplish this in the 2 short months we have before L I V E 2004.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary


